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Please ask for: Mr. Steve Warrington 
Direct line: (0116) 454 2867 
Email: steve.warrington@leicester.gov.uk 
Our ref:                      HT//SRW/N101150P/C02 
Date: 23rd March 2015 
 

 

  

Dear Occupier, 
 
QUAKESICK VALLEY – PROPOSED 20MPH ZONE. 
 
Leicester City Council is proposing to introduce a 20 MPH Zone in Quakesick Valley. This will 
involve a change the speed limit to 20 miles per hour and installation of a road hump on Bellflower 
Road to constrain speeds and discourage through traffic.   
 
The developer of housing in this area is funding the proposed scheme and there is no cost to 
Leicester City Council.  The proposal is shown on the map enclosed with this letter.  If you would 
like further information please see over the page. 
 
The Council would like to hear your views on these matters. 
 
A response form is included with this letter.  Please send this back in the envelope provided by 
Friday 17th April 2015 (no stamp is required).  The response form can also be filled in on-line at 
http://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/ 
 
Your response will be included in a report on the proposals which goes to the City Mayor who will 
decide to go ahead with the proposed changes or not. 
 
If you would like to talk with your Ward Councillors about this please contact: 
 
HUMBERSTONE AND HAMILTON WARD 
 
Councillor Rita Patel   Telephone:  0116 229 8855 
      Email councillor.rita.patel@leicester.gov.uk 
 
Councillor Barbara Potter   Telephone:  07854 430939 
      Email: barbara.potter@leicester.gov.uk 
 
Councillor Gurinder Singh Sandhu Telephone:  0116 229 8855 
      Email: gurinder.singhsandhu@leicester.gov.uk 
 
 
 

PTO 
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Or if you would like to talk to me please phone (0116) 454 2867 or you can e-mail me at 
steve.warrington@leicester.gov.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Steve Warrington 
Transport Development Officer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Further Information - Proposed 20 mph zone for Quakesick Valley 
 

1. This proposed change will affect the following streets: 
 

Antringham Close Whole Length 
Attlebridge Close Whole Length 
Bellflower Road Whole Length 
Bessingham Close Whole Length 
Bintree Close Whole Length 
Cawston Close Whole Length 
Columbine Road From Kestrel Lane in a north easterly direction for 157m 
Edgefield Close Whole Length 
Guestwick Green Whole Length 
Hanworth Close Whole Length 
Jasmine Close Whole Length 
Kestrel Lane Whole Length 
Marsham Close Whole Length 
Mundesley Road Whole Length 
Overstrand Whole Length 
Saxthorpe Road Whole Length 
  

 
2. The developer is funding the scheme and there is no cost to Leicester City Council. 

 
3. If this proposal is approved, then the change is likely to come into force in the summer of 

2015. 

 


